
 

Page 1 of 1 
 

          31 October 2019  
 
 

  
 
 
 
MEDIA RELEASE  
 
Gladstone Area Water Board kicks off Calliope River Anabranch Bridge 
Pipeline Renewal Project  
 
 

Intermittent road closures expected 
 
The Gladstone Area Water Board (GAWB) will commence work on the Calliope River 
Anabranch Bridge Pipeline Renewal Project on Monday 4 November.  
 
Located on the northern side of the Calliope River Anabranch Bridge on Gladstone Road, 
the project will aim to restore sections of the old pipeline between the Curtis Island Pump 
Station and Wiggins Island Coal Export Terminal (WICET) off take.  
 
This work is critical to maintaining sustainable connections between GAWB’s water 
treatment plants and delivery network.  
 
Construction will be completed by mid-December with intermittent road closures expected 
in both directions for approximately six weeks. GAWB is working with its stakeholders to 
limit traffic disruptions as much as possible. 
 
To ensure the project is safely delivered, drivers are encouraged to be patient and obey all 
traffic management instructions during this time. 
  
Project enquiries can be directed to the Gladstone Area Water Board on 4976 3000.  
 

 

 

Ends. 
 
 
 
For more information, please contact: 
Grace Duckham (07) 4976 3054 / 0438 673 776 


